All employees tested negative this past week, however, unfortunately we did have a Nursing Home resident test positive. This person has been transferred to our COVID hall for close monitoring. If you have not been contacted directly, your loved one tested negative and had no direct contact to the positive person. We will continue weekly testing of all residents and employees next Tuesday, March 2nd. 

